
DRAFT 
Neustadt Recreation Committee 

Municipality of West Grey 
Neustadt Community Centre 

183 Enoch Street, Neustadt ON N0G 2M0 
June 7/22 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

Members present Scott Foerster, Chair, Michael Dinkel, Nelson Granger, Brian Zettler 
                                                                  
Regrets  Gerry Lynch, Rheo Machina, Audrey Filsinger, Councillor Geoffrey Shea 
 
Staff   Tom Culliton, Facilities superintendent 
 

1. Call to order 
 

Chair Foerster called the meeting to order at 7:11 p.m. 
 

2. Declaration of pecuniary interest and general nature thereof:  None 
 

3. Adoption of previous minutes 
 
 Moved:  M. Dinkel 
 Seconded:  B.  Zettler 
 

That the draft minutes of March 11, 2022 be approved, with the following amendments:  

• Item 8 (a) - change “will be taken over” to “may be taken over” 

• The black version of the West Grey logo be used 

• The address of the meeting be added. 
 
 Disposition:  Carried 
 

4. Correspondence:  None 
 

5. Business arising from the minutes: None 
 

6. Activity updates 
 
Facility superintendent, Tom Culliton advised that roller skating, expected to start June 
10, has been delayed. 
 
B Zettler advised that pickleball averaged 22 players per session in 2021/22 winter 
season.  Pickleball is anticipated to start-up again on October 1, 2022. 
 
Chair Foerster noted that the planning for the Fall Craft Show is underway with the 
proposed date of November 5.  The Spring Craft Show will be addressed at a later 



time.   
 
T Culliton advised that the community park is fully open to the public, with swing 
bowling on Wednesday nights and soccer playing according to their scheduled dates. 
 
Regarding fundraising and expenditures, the committee will recommend to council that 
the new soccer nets, at a cost of $900, be approved for payment from the Neustadt 
fundraising account.  As well, future expenditures from this account will need to be 
recommended to council, prior to any funds being committed. 

 
8. New Business 

 
N Granger announced that he is resigning from the committee as he no longer owns 
property in West Grey.  Chair Forester thanked him for his many years of service. 
 
The committee discussed new members.  Any new members are required to submit an 
application form for council’s consideration. 
 

9. Next Meeting – Tuesday, September 13, 2022, 7 p.m., Neustadt Community Centre 
 

9. Adjournment 
 
 Moved:  M. Dinkel 
 Seconded: B. Zettler 
 
 That the meeting be adjourned at 8:22 p.m. 
 
 Disposition:  Carried 
 
 
Chairperson_____________________________  Secretary_________________________ 
 


